
 

 
 
 
 
5 November 2015 
 
 
Settlement of Preferential Claim 
 
Adcorp has settled a preferential claim by the liquidators of Streetwise Advertising Pty Ltd.  

 

In the 2015 Annual Report to Shareholders, it was noted that Adcorp was contesting a 

claim for preferential payments made by the liquidators of Streetwise Advertising Pty Ltd. 

Adcorp has now settled the claim in full. 

 

Costs for this claim were provided in the financial results of the Company for the year 

ended 30 June 2015 and the settlement of this claim is not expected to have a material 

impact on the financial results of the company in the current financial year. 
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David Morrison 
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